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534 Markel Street• P.O. Box 2671 • Zanesville, Ohio 43702-2671 

Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Springfield, bounded and described as followsi 

Being a part of the northeast quarter of Section Thirteen, Township 
Sixteen North, Range Fourteen West, and more particularly described 
as follows; 

PARCEL ONE; Beginning for reference at an axle found on the 
southwest corner of Prospect Grove of the Fair Oaks Addition as the 
same is designated and delineated on Muskingum County Plat Book 2, 
Page 35, thence along the south line of lands now owned by Harry L. 
Calig (Deed Record 461-513) South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 seconds 
East 305. 66 feet to an iron pin set and the principal place of 
beginning; thence South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 seconds East 
122.99 feet to a pipe found; thence South 23 degrees 04 minutes 03 
seconds West 554.18 feet to an iron pin set; thence North 67 
degrees 40 minutes 00 seconds West 3.18 feet to an iron pin found; 
thence South 22 degrees 03 minutes 05 seconds West 179.48 feet to 
an iron pin set; thence along the right of way of El Camino Drive, 
as depicted on State Route 719 Right of way Plans, North 66 degrees 
55 minutes 23 seconds West 180.48 feet to an iron pin set on the 
east line of lands now owned by Ohio Power Company (Deed Record 
569-563); thence along said Ohio Power Company's lands North 23 
degrees 04 minutes 37 seconds East 180.00 feet to an axle found; 
thence South 66 degrees 53 minutes 49 seconds East 63.69 feet to an 
axle found; thence along said Ohio Power Company's lands and Harry 
L. Calig's lands North 23 degrees 05 minutes 08 seconds East 514.55 
feet to the principal place of beginning, containing 2.17 acres, 
more or less, subject to all legal road right of ways and 
applicable easements, written or buplied. 

c,,; -5(,, -6)/-6 7-00<f 
PARCEL TW01 Beginning for reference at an axle found on the 
1:1outhwest corner of Pro1:1pect Grove of the Fair Oak1:1 Addition as the 
same is designated and delineated on Muskingum County Plat Book 2, 
Page 35, thence along the south line of lands now owned by Harry L. 
Calig (Deed Record 461-513) South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 seconds 
East 305.66 feet to an iron pin set; thence continuing along said 
line South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 seconds East 122.99 feet to a 
pipe found; thence South 23 degrees 04 minutes 03 seconds West 
554 .18 feet to an iron pin set and the principal place of 
beginning; thence South 67 degrees 40 minutes 00 seconds East 19. 73 
feet to an iron pin found; thence South 13 degrees 25 minutes 39 
seconds East 92 .15 feet to a pipe foundi thence South 13 degrees 49 



Coconis 
Page 2 

minutes 48 seconds West 57.57 feet to an iron pin set on the north 
right of way of State Route 719; thence along said right of way 
South 79 degrees 11 minutes 18 seconds West 87.58 feet to an iron 
pin set; thence North 66 degrees 55 minutes 23 seconds West 11.08 
feet to an iron pin set on the east line of said Coconis lands and 
the right of way of El Camino Drive; thence along said east line of 
Coconis lands North 22 degrees 03 minutes 05 seconds East 179.48 
feet to an iron pin found; thence South 67 degrees 40 minutes 00 
seconds East 3.18 feet to the principal place of beginning, 
containing 0.24 acres, more or less, subject to a perpetual 
easement for a right of way for a public highway, as described in 
Deed Record 1025-120, and all other legal road right of ways and 
applicable easements, written or implied. 

{..Z ~6 ,tj( ·CJ 7 210 El. C'o,t,11A.,f} /y?_ 
PJI.RCET, 'l'HREE = Beginning for reference at an axle found on the 
southwest corner of Prospect Grove of the Fair Oaks Addition as the 
same is designated and delineated on Muskingum County Plat Book 2, 
Page 35, thence along the south line of lands now owned by Harry L. 
Calig (Deed Record 461-513) South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 seconds 
East 305.66 feet to an iron pin set; thence continuing along said 
line South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 seconds East 122.99 feet to a 
pipe found and the principal place of beginning; thence continuing 
along said Calig's south line South 85 degrees 29 minutes 00 
seconds East 524 .10 feet to a point on the northwest corner of 
Grand View Subdivision as the same is designated and delineated on 
Muskingllll'.I County Plat Book 3, Page 90, from which an iron pipe 
found bears North 00 degrees 21 minutes 02 seconds East 0.85 feet; 
thence along the west line of said subdivision South 00 degrees 21 
minutes 02 seconds West 583.37 feet to an iron pin found on the 
north right of way of State Route 719; thence along said north 
right of way North 87 degrees 56 minutes 38 seconds West 429. 27 
feet to an iron pin found; thence continuing along said right of 
way South 79 degrees 11 minutes 18 seconds West 286.22 feet to an 
iron pin set; thence North 13 degrees 49 minutes 48 seconds East 
57 .57 feet to an iron pipe found; thence North 13 degrees 25 
minutes 39 seconds West 92.15 feet to an iron pin found; thence 
North 67 degrees 40 minutes 00 seconds west 19.73 feet to an iron 
pin set on the east line of lands now owned by Coconis Holding 
Corporation (Deed Record 1009-413); thence along the east line of 
said Coconis lands North 23 degrees 04 minutes 03 seconds East 
554.18 feet to the principal place of beginning, containing 8.98 
acres, more or less, subject to all legal road right of ways and 
applicable easements, written or implied. 
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